From: |(b)(6) |

Sent: Tue, 5 Oct 2021 15:55:21 +0000
To: |(b)(6) |
Subject: Gender Identity

Hi
Just to follow up on our conversation. Here is the executive order concerning gender identity.

https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/presidential-actions/2021/01/20/executive-order-
preventing-and-combating-discrimination-on-basis-of-gender-identity-or-sexual-orientation/

| still think the correct path is the one we decided on, and include both.
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